From: Nathanael Stewart

To: Karen Edwards; Michael Behrendt; Todd Selig; Durham Town Council
Cc: Jessica Stewart

Subject: Comments on proposed Church Hill Woods parking lot

Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 9:01:38 AM

Dear Durham Planning Board,

We are writing to express our concern regarding the proposed Church Hill Woods parking
lot.

As has been thoroughly documented by others, this plan does not comply with zoning
requirements. It is absurdly out of line with conditional-use criteria, making a mockery of
the standards. It would be deeply destructive to the quality of life of residents of the
Faculty Neighborhood. Aesthetically and environmentally, the plan is a nightmare that
would damage the natural and historic beauty of the Church Hill District.

We urge the planning board to reject this ill conceived, destructive plan.

Sincerely,

Nathanael & Jessica Stewart

11 Faculty Rd
Durham, NH
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